
Property Committee 

 

December 2020 Activities 

Nothing to report. 

 

Summary of Jan. to Dec. Activities 

The purpose of the Property Committee is to provide for the proper care, protection and maintenance 

of Church property.  The members of the Property Committee – in conjunction with Church staff - 

devote their time and attention to caring for the Church’s building infrastructure and grounds.  2020 

Property Committee projects included the (i) upgrading of lighting in the Nave, (ii) repairs to portions of 

the roof and chimney, (iii) installation of air purification units as part of the HVC system, (iv) repairs to 

the HVAC system, and (v) various other smaller projects.  Members of the Property Committee also 

were involved in the continuing Capital Appeal construction project.  In 2021, the Property Committee 

will oversee the renovation and fit-out of 1959 Market Street for the Synod’s use as well as continue 

providing support on the Capital Appeal construction project.  The Property Committee is always looking 

for volunteers to provide support on projects around the Church. 


